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Invitation to NYAB Plc’s webcast on Q1 Interim Report

NYAB Plc will publish the Interim Report for January-March 2024 on Wednesday, 8 May 2024. On the same day at 14:00

EEST, the company will arrange a webcast in which CEO Johan Larsson and CFO Aku Väliaho will present NYAB’s financial

information and significant events for the first quarter.

The webcast will be held in English. However, participants can ask questions via the event chat room in both Finnish and

English.

Registration for the webcast can be done at https://nyabgroup.videosync.fi/2024-q1-results, where a recording of the

webcast will be available also after the event.

Contacts

Investor Relations, NYAB Oyj, ir@nyabgroup.com

About NYAB Oyj

NYAB enables the progress of society for future generations with decades of experience from complex and challenging

projects. We facilitate the green transition in the Nordics by offering engineering, construction and maintenance services in

renewable energy and sustainable infrastructure to customers in the public and private sector. NYAB is headquartered in

Oulu and has more than 400 employees at different locations in Finland and Sweden.

NYAB Plc's Certified Adviser is Augment Partners AB, info@augment.se, phone +46 8 604 22 55.
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